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Derrick Majchszak Announced as New CCRTA CEO 

Current Managing Director of Operations Unanimously 

Selected Following Nationwide Search 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI, Texas – Following a national search, Corpus Christi Regional 

Transportation Authority’s (CCRTA) Board of Directors has announced that they’ve 

unanimously selected Derrick Majchszak to be the next Chief Executive Officer (CEO). Derrick 

will begin his tenure as CEO on July 1, 2023.  

 

“As a Board, we had an opportunity to interview a number of exceptional candidates from across 

the United States. I am excited to announce that Derrick Majchszak, our current Managing 

Director of Operations, will be CCRTA’s next CEO. As an individual who came up through the 

ranks of transportation, starting out as a Bus Mechanic, I believe his track record and leadership 

qualities will ensure that the future of CCRTA is in good hands,” said Dan Leyendecker, Board 

Chairman. 

 

Derrick has more than 17 years of public transportation experience. He joined the CCRTA in 

2017 as Director of Transportation before being promoted to Managing Director of Operations, 

where he led 250 employees and contractors and managed a $26 million budget. Derrick earned 

his Bachelor’s Degree from Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi, and a Master’s in Public 

Administration from Tarleton State University. He is a U.S. Navy Veteran. 

 

“I want to thank the Board of Directors for their vote of confidence, and I am honored and ready 

to serve as CCRTA’s Chief Executive Officer. I have witnessed firsthand how CCRTA has 

become a nationally-recognized transit agency, and I look forward to providing a safe, 

accessible, and innovative transportation system for current and future generations,” stated 

Derrick Majchszak. 

 

 CCRTA serves more than 10 communities in an 846 sq. mile service area within the Corpus 

Christi region. CCRTA was recently recognized by the American Public Transportation 

Association (APTA) for its safety & security and emergency management. In 2022, CCRTA 

earned the Texas Transit Association’s Outstanding Metropolitan Transit Agency award. 

 

Media Inquiries, please contact: 
Rita Patrick, CCRTA Managing Director of Public Relations, rpatrick@ccrta.org or (361) 500-2905 
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